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 GENERAL 
MEETING 

 

December 1, 2023 

ELKS LODGE 

1400 Elks View Lane 

Fullerton 

 

Luncheon Cost. 

$24.00 

 

10:30 Social 

11:00 Meeting 

 

DEADLINE FOR RSVP 

GENERAL LUCHEON 

MEETING IS  

Friday before Meeting 

 

Call 

Reservation 

Chairman 

 

Ethel Lee Hainline 

714-899-9382 

 

All members with 

reservations who do not 

cancel by the above date 

will be charged for the 

lunch. 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

Tess Rupe 12/17 
Lynn Winkler 12/12 

 
 

 
MARY SPRAGUE – PRESIDENT 

 

It is hard to believe but the holidays are here.  Not sure that the weather 

knows that winter should be here as it is 80-degrees one day and 65 

degrees the next day.  Looking on the bright side at least we can shop till we 

drop without having to carry a coat.  

 

If you are not in the Holiday mood, yet be sure to attend the December 

General Meeting to hear the students from Fullerton High School as they 

always put us in the mood.  It is so nice to have this tradition of them 

attending this meeting.  This is also an EXCELLENT OPPORTUNITY to  

bring a guest to hear the students and we will also have a speaker from 

Crittenton Services remind us of all of the many projects available at 

Crittenton along with our Angel Tree project. 

 

As mentioned at the November Meeting we are trying to start an evening 

section of the club. This hopefully will help our membership grow as many 

cannot attend a daytime meeting.  If you know of someone who might be 

interested, please let us know as we will be setting up a meeting soon.  

 This is not to replace the need for members for our regular club meeting, it 

will be a section much like the Canasta group that meets, so please make 

sure you continue looking for members.  Each of us should try to bring in at 

least 1 new member.  Perhaps this would be a good Christmas Present you 

could give to a family member or neighbor –membership in the Ebell Club of 

Fullerton. 

 

As a community service organization, we try to help those in need especially 

at this time of the Year but it is also an excellent time to stop and think of 

ourselves and our loved ones.  I wish all of you and your families a Happy 

Holiday and look forward to the New year. 

 

Mary 
 
 

 

  

http://www.ebellclubfullerton.org/
http://cfwcorangedistrict.shutterfly.com/
http://www.cfwc.org/
http://www.gfwc.org/


 

 

       

 

NORMA GALLANT & MERCEDES SZARKA – 2ND VICE PRESIDENT- 
MEMBERSHIP 

We had 2 November Ebell birthdays to celebrate at our November meeting, unfortunately neither of our birthday 
girls were present. I called Karen Story on her birthday Nov. 1st to wish her a very happy birthday from our Ebell 
members.  
She moved away; however, she is still a member of our club.  We dropped off the birthday Ebell gift to Norma 
Gallant, her special day is later in the month on November 29th. We wish our birthday sisters a happy and healthy 
year. 
Let’s all remember that we really need to try and grow our club. December will be a very special meeting and is 
always fun filled. Let’s try to have a full house celebrate the Fullerton High School chorus singing in the holidays for 
us. 

 
 

TINA FORTE – 3RD VICE PRESIDENT  
 

Entertainment for December is the  
Fullerton High School Choir 

. 
 
 

 

 

JO ANNE CARMONY & LORETTA WETZEL – 4TH VICE PRESIDENT/EVENTS 

 

Upcoming Events 
 

Lunch Outing 
Wednesday, November 29, 2023 

Meeting at 11: am at the restaurant 

Ma’s Dumpling House Chinese Restaurant 

627 N. Euclid Street 
Anaheim Ca 92801 

 
 

Holiday Party 
Sunday December 3, 2023 at 2:00 pm 
Potluck – Bring an Appetizer or Dessert 

Location: Loretta Wetzel’s Home 

1310 Paseo Grande 
Fullerton Ca 92833 

 

Bring a White Elephant Gift for the exchange 
____________________________________________________________ 

 
 

 
 

 



Mercedes Szarka- Domestic Violence 
 

Thank you, ladies, for participating in our annual drive for the children of Crittenton. 

Please remember to fulfill the request you selected and return your wrapped      gift with the tag 

attached. This is how we can be sure that each child receives their gift. For many this maybe 
their only Christmas gift.  We will have a representative from Crittenton attending our December 
meeting. She will tell us more about all they do to help the less fortunate. 

 
 

JAN MURRAY - PERSONAL INTEREST 

 

 

Pat Bright is continuing her stay at Terrace View.  She is doing some PT and walking. 
 

Tess Rupe is doing better and planning on attending meetings at the first of the year.  
 

Janis Murray is doing good with her PT. 
 

Loretta McLaughlin is having dental work done and it is going well. 
 

 
 

 
If you picked up an Angel Card from Crittenton, be sure to bring the wrapped gift to the 

December 1st General Meeting. 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

See you at General Meeting December 1         


